
The Concord Middle School Building Committee Report: Construction Underway 

Construction Update 

The Concord Middle School Building Committee held a meeting on June 28th to receive an update on 

construction activities as well as budget and cash flow summaries.  The project’s general contractor, CTA 

Construction Managers, began site work in early June and are progressing well which will allow for 

foundation work beginning in mid-July.  To date, the project is within budget and on schedule. Cash Flow 

is tracking on budget as well.    

Site work can be seen in the picture below: 

 

 

 

Upcoming Meetings and Events 



CMSBC Meeting:      Thursday, July 20th, 7:30am on 

Zoom   

 

Agendas and zoom links can be found on both the Town of Concord’s website and the CMSBC website 

at https://www.cmsbuildingproject.org/meeting-agendas-minutes. 

  

Concord Middle School Building Committee Contact Information 

Interested individuals can find all relevant materials regarding the Concord Middle School Building 

Committee including meeting dates, agendas, and minutes as well as reports that led to the Town Meeting 

Warrant Articles at www.cmsbuildingproject.org.  For questions and comments, individuals can email the 

Committee at msbc@concordps.org or utilize the form on the web page, www.cmsbuildingproject.org. 
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